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July 2017

Dear Parents and Carers,

In September I would like to make a change to how we dismiss children at the end of the day. The gates will be 
opened at 3.10pm. Parents and carers can then collect the children from the outside door of each classroom.

The Coots’ class collection will be at the back door and all other classes from the fire doors, at the side of the 
classrooms.

We will also need permission for children who wish to walk home alone, see below. Please complete and return 
to Rachael in the school office.

With best wishes,

Ms Julie Church
Headteacher
Salhouse Primary School
Cheyney Avenue | Salhouse | Norwich | NR13 6RJ | 01603 720402
office@salhouse.norfolk.sch.uk   www.salhouseschool.co.uk

Don’t forget to checkout our Facebook page!

Permission Slip – Walking Home Alone

I give my child/children permission to walk home alone after school every day.

Name of child/children: 
………………………………………………………..…………………..……………………………………………………………………………….

Signature: 
………..………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….
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